The Mayor of Camden

The Mayor's Parlour

23 May 2017

Cllr Eddy Newman Lord Mayor of Manchester Lord Mayor's Office Room 412 Town Hall Albert Square MANCHESTER M60 2LA



Camden Town Hall Judd Street London WC1H 9JE Tel: 020 7974 2727 Tel: 020 7974 1989

mayor@camden.gov.uk

Dear Cllr Newman,

I am writing on behalf of the people of Camden to express our deepest condolences following the appalling terrorist attack at the Manchester Arena. It is difficult to comprehend the depths of depravity that have motivated this attack on children and families.

The flag on our Town Hall is flying at half-mast today.

The people of Camden stand united in solidarity with the people of Manchester, in our sympathy with those who are grieving and in our admiration for the emergency services. The warm-hearted and public-spirited response of Mancunians in the face of such tragedy will be universally admired.

The terrorists seek to frighten us and they seek to divide us but they will never win because our common humanity will prevail.

(Cllr) Richard Cotton

Richard Colt

Mayor of Camden



